NARBERTH TOWN COUNCIL

Minutes of Narberth Town Council’s Christmas Lights Committee Meeting  held in the Queen’s Hall, Narberth, on Tuesday 30th September 2014.

PRESENT:  Cllrs: 
Cllr Feetham, Cllr Rigby, Cllr Platt, Cllr Williams and 




Jason Emmins..
231/14 
FESTIVE LIGHTING 2014:
Members discussed this year’s Christmas Lights with Jason.  It was agreed that the Lights would be put up towards the end of November, as in 2013, with them being switched on over the weekend of 29th/30th November 2014.  The Clerk gave Jason a key for the new padlock on the Undercroft in order that the Lights and motifs may be checked and if required, the bulbs can be ordered as soon as possible.  Jason will let the Clerk know how many bulbs are needed.  It was agreed that, as last year, Jason would order replacement lights for the Queen’s Hall.  Members agreed that it is better value to replace this string of lights every year, rather than buying a more expensive set and having to replace the bulbs.  Jason informed the Committee that some of the timers will probably need replacing in Spring Gardens.  

Jason agreed not to increase the Contract price again this year in an attempt to help the Council with their finances.  The Clerk asked for a copy of Jason’s Public Liability, which he agreed to forward on. 
Signed ………………………………………
Date ………………………….
                                     Mayor
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